

ATTENDENCE

Paul Harrington, Andrea Mohr, Brent DeCrock, Amy Rust, Melissa Clayton, Eric Hazelbaker, Chad Hagedorn

NEW BUSINESS

New Officer Interest:

New Member at Large: Chad Hagedorn No vote needed.....ran unopposed.

Checkbook Balance: \$20,200.47 Items that will need to be paid for:

Mankato Tournament: \$1053.65

Donation to Emma for All Star Series--\$100.00

Income for the Year:

Bingo Brought: \$2000 Cub Foods Donated: \$1700

Steak Fry: \$3619.56

Booster Club Dues came in from 34 families.

Player Meals—End of Season Pizza Party—Monday

Debt Card Use: Melissa and Eric will keep the card and Amy will just do checks.

Varsity banquet will be at Lakeville Chart House on June 12, 2018. Players and Coaches will be paid for. Parents and families will pay for their own meal.

Bylaw Changes

Discussion on changing tem limits. Proposed changing president to a two year term. Andrea will make updates and get approval.

Moving forward, we would like to get more involvement and do a better job of publicizing meetings and have the general members attend.

Will put together list of responsibilities next fall and assign someone a point person for each. Examples: apparel, dome ball, steak fry, end of year party, announcer, etc.

Add a non-voting member at large to help with volunteer opportunities.

Paul and Randy will be coaching the all-star game again this year.

Varsity received the second seed. Will play Rochester Mayo on May 21. Game may be at 4:00.



FUTURE PROJECTS:

Paul would like to wrap the dugouts for the JV and 10th Grade field. Will look into cost.

Batting cage at Boeckman—New one would be anywhere from 10-12,000. We would approach the school, for building improvements. Bryan Stender from Youth Baseball was all for it and will also talk to FGFA. All competing schools have at least 2 cages.

Booster Club donated a \$100 gas card to the Dettinger's as JD goes through treatments.

Hall of Fame—Eric is working on submitting Erin Olson (Leone)'s application again. Big Brain Bash again this year on September 9, 2018.

Thank you Brent for your service!! Welcome Chad!!

Adjourn